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 Appointment of Chair and Vice Chair of Mid Argyll, Kintyre and the 
Islands Community Planning Group 

This report  relates to the appointment of Chair and Vice Chair of the Mid Argyll, 
Kintyre and the Islands Community Planning Group. 

Summary

During the February 17 round of Area CPG meetings, partners approved  
amendment to the Area CPG Terms of Reference in relation to the process and   
timescales for office bearer election.  

In MAKI both the Chair and Vice Chair are coming to the end of their two year period 
in office and as such members of the group are required to elect a new Chair and 
Vice Chair from their number to carry out these roles.  

It is important to note that the outgoing Chair and Vice Chair can stand for re-election 
at this time provided they remain members of the group, however no one person can 
serve in the role of Chair or Vice Chair for more than two consecutive two year 
periods.  

Recommendations

Partners are asked to appoint two members of the Mid Argyll, Kintyre and the Islands 
Community Planning Group to carry out the roles of Chair and Vice Chair of the 
group for the next two year period.  

Key Points for Consideration 

At the meeting of the Mid Argyll, Kintyre and the Islands Area Committee held on 
26th June 2017 the Committee appointed Councillors John Armour, Robin Currie and 
Donald MacMillan to serve as members of the Mid Argyll, Kintyre and the Islands 
Community Planning Group.  The role of Vice Chair was previously carried out by 
Councillor Rory Colville, however he is no longer appointed to serve this group. 
The roles of Chair and Vice Chair of the CPG can be carried out by any member of 
the group.

For further information please contact: Shirley MacLeod, Area Governance 
Manager 01369 707134.


